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  TURTLE ROCK GLEN COMMUNITY 
ASSOCIATION (TRGCA) 

 
  
A BIG THANK-YOU TO ASSOCIATION VOLUNTEERS 

 
Association volunteers are a vital part of the Turtle Rock Glen 
Community Association. We thank those members of our  
community who have  served as board members and as volunteers  
for our committees, devoting many hours of personal time. The  
various committees oversee landscaping and facilities, the election 
process, architectural guideline compliance, finances, and budget,  
and provide input to the newsletter and website. 

 
Many of our most recent volunteers served a decade or more 
volunteering for various committees. The Turtle Rock Community 
Association thanks you from the bottom of our hearts for your years 
of dedicated  service. We truly appreciate all you have done to keep 
our community the jewel of Turtle Rock. 
  
                          VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP 
                          WE STILL NEED YOU! 
ESPECIALLY TOWN HOMES AND GARDEN HOMES RESIDENTS! 
 
Please consider volunteering to serve on a committee for just a few hours 
each month. Our committees serve to make our community a better 
place, one that is attractive, desirable, and friendly for all of us. 
Volunteers especially needed for Communication, Community 
Events, and Election Committees. 
 
                                TO SIGN UP  
 
Go to the TRG WEBSITE (www.turtlerockglenhoa.org) and click on  
The red VOLUNTEER circle which will lead you to a summary page  
and a red link on the bottom to the volunteer form. Please sign up 
for the committee you would like to join. Or you can email 
ddepledge@keystonepacific.com with your committee request. 
 

  GO PAPERLESS 
  Get email notifications and stay informed via email: 

Now is a good time to set up to go paperless and get email notifications.  
Please log into www.kppm.com and sign up to receive eblast notifications  
from the Association as well as go paperless on billing and mail-outs! 
                 
                                 Managed by Keystone 

                  30211 Avenida De Las Banderas, Suite 120
                      Rancho Santa Margarita, CA, 92688 

 
President: Kiran Dubhashi 
Vice-President: Sharon Cooper 
Treasurer: Scott Perley 
Secretary: Roger Freier  
Member-at-Large: Richard Haas 

 
NEXT BOARD MEETING  
GENERAL SESSION: 

 
Wednesday, August 25, 2021 
2:45 p.m. at the pool 

 
The final agenda will be posted in the 
bulletin board in the pool area. You 
may also obtain a copy of the agenda 
by contacting management at 
949-403-7450. 

IMPORTANT NUMBERS:  

ASSOCIATION MANAGER 
 
Donna DePledge 
Phone: 949-403-7450 
Emergency After Hours: 
949-833-2600 
Fax: 949-377-3309 
ddepledge@keystonepacific.com 

 
COMMON AREA ISSUES AND 
POOL KEY PURCHASES:  
 
Bettie Blauser 
Phone: 949-377-1518 
bblauser@keystonepacific.com 

 
 

BILLING QUESTIONS/ ADDRESS 
CHANGES/ WEBSITE LOGIN: Phone: 
949-833-2600 
customercare@keystonepacific.com 
 
SUB ASSOCIATION INFO: 
Garden Homes and Townhomes are 
managed by  
Optimum Property Management 
714-508-9070 
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